
Hello everyone! 

I hope you have had a good week and I know you 

are learning lots.  

 

On Monday, I did a Kids 

Zumba workout on Youtube. I 

felt very out of breath when 

I was finished! 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, I helped to 

cut the grass while the 

sun was shining. 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, I helped Mr Ainslie 

to water his vegetable plants 

This tray is full of baby broccoli 

plants. 

 

On Thursday, I just ‘hung out’ 

with my friends. You could see 

your friends on a video call or 

speak to them on the phone. 



On Friday, Mrs Ainslie and I (and Wilma the cat!) 

had a cosy day in our pyjamas, taking part in 

Booktrust’s Pyjamarama. We read our favourite 

books and did some of the activities on the 

website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Ainslie absolutely loves books, as you know. 

If you took part in the Pyjamarama too, be sure to 

send u s a photo and let us know what you did to 

celebrate reading and stories! 

 

Lots of love, 

Bearemy  


